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Hannah Politzer

From: Andrew Hening <andrew@openingdoorsmarin.org>
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 9:34 AM
Subject: April 2021 - Countywide Homelessness Stats

CAUTION: External Sender 
 
Good Morning,  
 
I hope your week is off to a great start! In an effort to provide more timely information about the performance of 
our local homeless system of care, thanks to the input of the County of Marin, Marin Housing Authority, and 
our local nonprofit partners, every month Opening Doors will be sending out regular updates on our push to 
end chronic, veteran, and family homelessness. Without further ado, this is the latest as of April 30, 2021: 
  
Chronic Homelessness  
  

 Since October 1, 2017, we have housed 328 people who were experiencing chronic homelessness 
 Approximately 94% are still housed 
 In April of 2021, we housed 6 more people 

  
Veteran Homelessness  
  

 Since October 1, 2017, we have housed 44 homeless veterans 
 In April of 2021, 1 more veteran moved into housing 
 We now estimate there are approximately 36 homeless veterans remaining in Marin 

  
Family Homelessness  
  

 Since June of 2020, we have housed 52 homeless families 
 In April of 2021, we housed 4 families 
 We now estimate that there are currently approximately 36 unsheltered and 21 sheltered homeless 

families in Marin 
 
On behalf of all of our partner agencies - thanks as always for your support and partnership! 
  
Andrew 
 
 
 
Andrew Hening | Opening Doors Marin  
EMAIL: Andrew@openingdoorsmarin.org  
CELL: 804.615.9695   
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     Learn More! 


